Canty Registration

Fall SY 2023-24

School Tours

The building will be closed on 5/29/23 in observance of Memorial Day

School tours are now available every Monday & Tuesday until the end of the school year. Tours
start promptly at 8:15am-8:45am. Guests must enter through (Door 1) Main Entrance please

have your ID ready to be checked in with security.




Canty’s Registration for SY 2023-2024

We are happy to announce we have early registration days for our new and rising
cougars starting now. Stop in and take a tour before registering or stop by
Monday- Thursdays from 9am-12pm to register for the fall.

Rising Pre-K Cougars

If your child was a part of our Canty's Pre-K Program and you currently live in
Canty’s attendance boundaries you will NOT have to do a formal registration but
please make sure to fill out an updated Emergency form to insure we can contact
you with upcoming Kinder events. You can also join us for a tour of the school
building and meet our principal for a Q&A about all the upcoming school year.

New Pre-K Cougars

Once your child has been selected by GoCPS or ODLSS through the application
process. You will need to provide us with the requested documents necessary to
complete the registration.

New Cougars Kindergarten - 8th grade

If you live in our attendance boundary Canty is your child's neighborhood school.
Please make sure to visit https://schoolinfo.cps.edu to check your home address

for our school boundary. Please call the main office and we can help you navigate
the registration process for your student. 773-534-1238 #0



https://schoolinfo.cps.edu

Student Enroliment Checklist

Parents or legal guardians are required to present the following
documents to enroll student into Canty Elementary
Fall SY 2022-23

Proof of Age
Includes, but is not limited to, any 1 of the documents listed below
[J child's birth certificate
[J Child's baptismal record
[J Passport
[J Court documents
[J Medical records

Proof of Current Address

[J Includes, but is not limited to, any 2 of the documents listed below:
[J Current utility bill

[J Ilinois driver's license or State of Illinois identification card

[J Deed

[J Employee identification number

[J Medi-Plan/Medicaid card

[J Voter registration card

[J Court documents

[J lllinois Department of Public Aid card

[J Stamped United States Post Office change of address form

[J Ilinois state aid check/social security check

[J Other identification card issued by a federal or state agency or a foreign
[J government consulate, such as a Matricula Consular

Registration documents and complete packet available to download & print on our website

Copy of parent/guardian’s current photo ID Home Language Survey

School Enroliment Form Race and Ethnicity form

Request for Emergency and Health form Copy of IEP (Individual learning plan)
Student Medical Plan (504 Plan) Asthma Action Plan

Immunization / Physical form Records Request form (1st-8th only)

Please make sure to provide us with these forms if your child has a medical plan (504),
Asthma action plan or an Individualized learning plan.




Registration FAQ

Q: | can't make any of the dates to register in April. Will there be other dates to register?
A: Yes, we will have future dates available on our website soon.

Q: My child has an upcoming doctor’s appointment for a new immunization/physical. Can | bring
the immunization/physical record that | have?

A: Yes, Please bring your most recent copy and our nurse will be in touch with what else is
needed.

Q: Will there be a supply list available so | can start school shopping?
A: Our grade level teams are working hard to update the supply list and will contact you about a
Meet and Greets during the summer where you will receive the school supply list.

Q: I just recently moved outside of Canty’s attendance boundary, can my child still attend this
fall?

A: According to the CPS attendance boundaries for Neighborhood Schools your child will have
to reside in our attendance boundary to be eligible for a seat at Canty.

Q: Is Kindergarten a full day program?
A: Yes, Kindergarten is required for children 5 years old and is full day.

Q: Will my child receive a school lunch during the day?
A: Yes, CPS provides free lunch and breakfast for all students. Students can still bring bagged
lunch if they prefer. (No fast-food allowed)

Q: Does my child need to wear a school uniform daily?

A: No, There is not a uniform policy at Canty but there is a Gym uniform that ALL students are
required to wear during gym. You will be able to purchase online at the start of the school year.
We will provide more information at that time.

Q: Does Canty charge a school fee and if so how do | pay it?
A: Canty does have a school fee of $75.00 every school year. This fee will be added to your
students account on Aspen and can be paid through your parent portal.

Visit our website to obtain a copy of the registration packet prior to

your visit. Please have all documents ready for faster processing.




